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30th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

REMINDER WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL

We have an increasing number of pupils in our school who have nut allergies. Anaphylaxis
(allergic reaction) can occur as a result of digestion, inhalation or any other contact with
nut-based products. For their safety, I must remind you that we are a nut free school.

Please do not send your child into school with any nut-based product for packed lunches or
break time snacks.

Can we please ask that you check the labelling of food products before sending your child
into school with them – it is not always apparent that products contain nuts.

Due to these allergies, if any pupil is found with a nut-based product after this letter has
been distributed, the school will have no option but to confiscate the item.

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation with this request.

Yours sincerely

Will Pratt

Principal

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.

Registered office address: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WF1 2PF.

VAT number: 158 2720 04. Outwood Grange Academies Trust is an exempt charity.

A list of Directors’ names is open to inspection at our registered office.


